Dear TKA Family-

| pray that you and your loved ones are safe and well. Thank-you for your patience and support as we continue to
navigate this unprecedented situation. Per the Governor’s most recent order, The King’s Academy and The King’s
Academy Preschool’s campuses will now be closed through May 1st. As such, King’s outstanding teachers and students
will continue to pursue academic excellence through TKA’s Remote Learning Program. I am so proud of what has been
accomplished so far, and I know that through hard work and diligence our students will continue to learn.

[ know that these are difficult times. Please know that our administrative team, faculty, and staff are praying for you daily,
and I would encourage you to find strength, hope, and peace in our King. This is a moment in history when much is
outside of our control, so we must rely on Him.

Job 42:2 records the faith of a man who had lost everything, including his family and his health. Yet, he proclaimed: “I
know You (God) can do all things, and that no purpose of Yours can be thwarted.” And, by the end of the book, God
restored all that Job had lost.

The King’'s Academy is our Lord’s school. We were and are established to “share salvation through Jesus Christ and to
graduate Christian leaders to impact their world for the King of kings.” So, let’s pray and believe that God will continue to
protect and guide us! I know that He will sustain us and will bring us back together soon.

May God bless you and The King’s Academy!

--Randy Martin, President



